Date: February 10, 2016
Repeat Clostridium difficile Testing
Since January 2011, the Microbiology Laboratory has been using an automated PCR test for all C. difficile testing which is a highly sensitive test with fast turn-around-times.
Negative tests have negative likelihood ratios between 0.03 and 0.06.  A second test does NOT significantly increase the sensitivity or change the negative likelihood ratio. (Ref: Eur J Clin Microbiol Infect Dis. 2013 Jan;32(1):97-9).  

As a result, a repeat C. difficile test is not orderable in EPR if a test has been sent within a week of a previous negative specimen.
However, if your patient has NEW, ONGOING, or WORSENING signs/symptoms since the last test that suggest C. difficile infection, please contact the Microbiologist-on-call through locating or 14-LABS to arrange repeat testing.  A comment to this effect is included in EPR with all attempts to reorder C. difficile tests within a week of a previous negative specimen.

If approved, you will be asked to use a downtime miscellaneous paper requisition to order the repeat C. difficile test as opposed to EPR and you will be asked to include the name of the approving Microbiologist on the requisition.
For more information, questions, or concerns:

Please contact the Microbiology Call Centre (416-340-4800 ext. 5227) or the Medical Microbiologist on call through Mount Sinai Hospital locating (416-586-5133).
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